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A USTRALIA

ELECTROMAGNETIC FIELD STRENGTH MEASUREMENTS STATEMENT

Cohen, Dippell and Everist and Hatfield & Dawson have been retained by both the owners and the

users of the Deer Point transmitting facility to assure that radiofrequency electromagnetic fields of

this facility comply with FCC Guidelines.  This site is in the process of being upgraded.  There are

several towers being constructed or dismantled, and most of the TV and FM facilities on Deer Point

are undertaking some change in their main and/or auxiliary facilities.  Radiofrequency

electromagnetic fields measurements will be made when work is substantiality completed.  We

expect that construction will be finished within three to nine months.

These measurements will determine if this site requires additional fencing.  This site is posted with

appropriate warning signs.  All of the users of this site have an agreement and are required to follow

appropriate safety procedures before any work is commenced on the antenna towers, including

reduction in power or discontinuance of operation before any maintenance work in undertaken (CP

Condition #2 and #5).
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